Dr. Luna B. Leopold Chief, Water Resources Division U. S. Geological Survey Washington 25, D. C.

Dear Luna:

Received your letter of August 12 regarding the Hydrology program. I do appreciate your kind remarks and the help you and others have given us in preparing the curriculum.

I am much pleased to receive comments about the courses from persons like yourself as these are quite valuable for revision of the curriculum. As you may know, the experience we will gain this year will be helpful for improving the program.

I am delighted with the people the Geological Survey has selected to help us teach the new hydrology courses. I am sure these persons will prove to be a large factor in making the program a successful one. I can not over-emphasize the helpful guidance Messrs. Maddock and Langbein have provided in developing the program and getting it under way.

We are planning to establish a hydrology seminar this coming semester and hope to invite a number of eminent persons in water resources to lead discussions in several aspects of hydrology. I would like to take this opportunity to extend an invitation to you for participation in the seminar. I would appreciate learning what dates you may be available and of your acceptance. During your visit in Tucson I hope that it will be possible to obtain further benefit of comments and suggestions you may have to offer on the hydrology program.

Looking forward to seeing you in Tucson in the near future.

Sinerely yours,

John W. Harshbarger Head, Department of Geology

JWH: sg